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ARBORWAY GREEN LINE RESTORATION

PUBLIC HEARING and MEPA SCOPING SESSION

The MBTA has filed an Expanded Environmental Notification Form (EENF) for the Arborway Streetcar Restoration project with the Executive Office of Environmental Affairs (EOEA).    A public hearing will be held on the project and on the MBTA’s EENF.  The hearing is scheduled for:

Wednesday April 30, 2003

From 7 PM to 9 PM

at

Aggasiz Community School

20 Childs Street, Jamaica Plain
The hearing is intended to obtain public comment on the Streetcar Restoration Project.  The public hearing will include a short presentation by the MBTA and commentors will then be given a short period of time to make an oral comment to the MEPA staff of the Secretary of EOEA.  A stenographer will be present to record all comments.  A complete transcript of the hearing will be provided to EOEA as part of the public comment process.  

The facility is fully accessible to persons with disabilities.  If assistive listening devices and/or interpreters are needed for the hearing, please call 711 (Massachusetts Relay Service) and request 617-222-3079 (TYY).  The requestor is encouraged to call before April 25th to schedule an interpreter.

Prior to the hearing, the MBTA project manager will take MEPA staff on a site walk of the Arborway Streetcar Restoration Project starting at 3:30 at 500 Arborway.  Members of the public are welcome to attend.

Additional information, as well as a copy of the EENF, are posted on the MBTA website at www.mbta.com.  In addition, copies of the EENF have been placed in the two Jamaica Plain branches of the Boston Public Library (one on Centre Street and one on Sedgewick Street) as well as a copy in the State Transportation Library at 10 Park Plaza in Boston

If have any questions about this EENF, please feel free to contact Andrew Brennan, Director of Environmental Affairs at 617-222-3126 or at abrennan@mbta.com.  
Massachusetts Bay Transportation Authority, Ten Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116-3974

[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf]